
Updating Suppliers and Contractors Data on “TAWTEEN” Platform 

Nama Group invites all licensed suppliers and contractors operating in accordance with the 
Sultanate of Oman’s regulations to update their information      / data on the “TAWTEEN” 
platform, affiliated with the Ministry of Labour. This update is necessary to ensure continued 
engagement and eligibility to participate in tenders and business opportunities offered by 
the Group’s companies. This update should be completed within two weeks starting from 
Sunday, June 15, 2025.

For inquiries or further information, please contact the Suppliers and Contractors Registration 
Sections at Nama Group companies, or reach out Nama Holding via the following email: 
Fatma.AlMahrouqi@holding.nama.om

Best regards,
Procurement and ICV Department – Nama Group
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